
 SAFETY ALERT 
 Surge Protector Notification  

          Document #: 15-0034 

RISK MANAGEMENT & SAFETY 

Date:   September 2015 

Category:   Electrical hazard, risk of fire 

RMS Contact:    Kirk Flickinger, kflickin@nd.edu  

A local municipality recently tested an emergency generator for one of their fa-

cilities. During that test it was discovered that multiple surge protectors of the 

same make and model overheated causing a risk of fire. Please inspect any 

surge protectors in your work area. If you discover a Belkin, Surge Master prod-

uct like the one pictured below please purchase a replacement surge protector. 

Please contact Risk Management and Safety for removal and proper disposal of 

any surge protectors taken out of service as a result of this alert.    

    

 

 

 

 

Contact RMS: 

Tel: 1-5037 


